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Mass Schedule 

Weekdays........................... 6:45 a.m. 

Saturday  ................................. 8 a.m. 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday .................................. 5 p.m. 

Sunday . 8:30 & 10:30 a.m.,.5:30 p.m. 

Parish Office Hours 

Monday-Friday ...... 7:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
 

Anointing/Emergency (after hours) 

Please call 763-233-0259 for assistance. 

Nursery 
Available on Sundays at 8:30/10:30 a.m.  

 

 

 

155 County Road 24 ●  Wayzata, MN 55391  ● 763-473-7901 ●  Fax: 763-745-3488 ●  www.hnoj.org 

May 20, 2018  •   Pentecost Sunday  

Adoration Chapel Hours 
Open 24 hours / 7 days a week 
For more information contact                 
Frank Renshaw at 763-745-3484 
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Our Sunday Hospitality Ministry is in need of help after the 10:30 a.m. 
Sunday Masses. If you are interested in becoming a volunteer, or would 
just like to help us this summer, we would be grateful!  We need at least 
four people per weekend shift.  It’s easy! Volunteers fill coffee decanters, 
keep the donuts and cookie trays filled and clean up after. 
 

This is a fun service option with a short time commitment perfect for 
whole families, couples and individuals; as well as groups who want to 
gain visibility for their ministry. 
 

The dates we are looking for help are: 

June 17      July 1     July 29     Aug. 19     Sept. 9     Sept. 16   
 

If you want to sign up for one of the dates, or have any questions, please 
contact Michele Schatz in the parish office at 763-473-7901 or via email 
at mschatz@hnoj.org.  Thank you! 
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Are you looking to make music these upcoming summer 
months? Whether you're already part of a HNOJ choir or you 
just want to lend your voice on a casual basis, Summer Choir 
is waiting for you!  
 

During the months of June, July and August, we will meet  
at 9:30 on Sunday mornings to practice for the 10:30 Mass, 
where we will lead the music for the service. It is not required 
that you sing every Sunday - you can come as many or as  
few times as you wish! 
 

If you're interested, please email Mandy Johnson 
(mjohnson@hnoj.org) or Judy Hodgson (jhodgson@hnoj.org) 
for more information or to get on the Summer Choir email list. 
We can't wait to make sweet summer music with you in  
praise of our God! 
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Does your middle schooler want to take a step deeper in 
their relationship with Christ? Do they ever wish they had 
more friends who were seeking the same thing? This 
summer HNOJ Crew will be offering a free small group 
specifically designed for them to grow as disciples of 
Jesus! We will meet on Tuesday afternoons (July 10-
Aug. 7) from 1-2:30 at HNOJ. We will be using a series 
entitled, “Follow Me” from the nationally-known 
discipleship curriculum, YDisciple. Registration can be 
found at hnoj.org/mscrew or at the Parish Office.  
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Summer Discipleship Groups (“D-Groups”) will meet bi-
weekly this Summer. D-Groups are led by Adult Core 
Team members, but the time, dates, location and content 
are decided by the members of each D-group. Students 
can join a current D-group or they can start their own. 
Each one to two hour session consists of study, 
discussion and prayer but is complimented by the 
location (think: Caribou, Starbucks, BWW, Bonfire, the 
lake, exc…) Students can expect to grow closer to Jesus, 
learn more about their Catholic faith and also develop a 
stronger connection to the HNOJ family. More info at 
hnoj.org/dgroups  
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Ladies in Faithful Fellowship Together is a monthly 
gathering of women who share, support and pray with 
each other. Our time will begin in fellowship over wine 
and small appetizers and sweets, move into a sharing of 
faithful witness and/or small group sharing and end in 
prayer. We meet on the fourth Tuesday of each month 
at 7:30 p.m. at HNOJ. We usually meet in Emmaus 
ABCD.  
 

We invite you to join us for the next meeting on May 22.  
No need to sign up or dress up. Come as you are. 
If you are interested but have not been able to attend a 
previous LIFFT evening, please email Chris at 
ckostelc@hnoj.org so we can add you to the email list 
for future communications. 
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Christ the King Retreat House, Buffalo, MN  

         November 9-11, 2018 
 

This year’s annual women’s 
retreat will take place Nov. 9-11 at 
Christ the King Retreat House in 
Buffalo, MN. 
 

At this retreat, participants will 
attend conferences led by Christ 
the King Retreat House staff on 
the theme of deepening one’s 
patience, especially during times 
of trial. There will also be inspiring and fun spiritual activities 
offered by women from HNOJ to enhance the theme of 
patience. There will also be time to enjoy quiet personal time 
with God in a beautiful lake setting as well as to connect with 
many other active, faith-filled women. 
 

There will be options for Friday evening only, Saturday only, 
and full or partial weekend with or without overnight stay.  
Watch for registration forms late summer/early fall in the 
HNOJ bulletin/newsletter, at the HNOJ reception desk, or 
online at hnoj.org.�
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 Scripture of the Week 
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Join local faith leaders and community members for a 
morning of reflection and inspiration with keynote speaker 
Marilyn Carlson Nelson, a passionate Minnesota citizen 
and Co-CEO of Carlson Holdings, Inc. The Community 
Prayer Breakfast, supporting Interfaith Outreach, is this 
Wednesday, May 23, 7:15-8:45 a.m., at the Wayzata 
Country Club. The event includes breakfast, live music and 
readings by local faith leaders. Tickets are $20 and all are 
welcome! For more information and to register, visit 
iocp.ejoinme.org/PrayerBreakfast. 
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Passionate about early childhood education and care for 
the littlest learners in our community? Attend Interfaith 
Outreach’s annual Caring for Kids Fundraising Breakfast 
Thursday, May 31, 7:15-8:30 a.m. to learn how you can 
help little lives have BIG futures. Join fellow community 
members who are committed to early childhood education 
and be inspired and educated by keynote speaker Dr. 
Megan Gunnar, Ph.D., director of the University of 
Minnesota’s Institute of Child Development. 
 

Invite a friend or colleague and register today at 
iocp.ejoinme.org/CaringforKids. Breakfast is complimentary 
but donations are gratefully accepted at the event or online 
at iocp.org/donate. 
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Sunday, May 20  
 

PENTECOST SUNDAY  
 

  8:30 a.m.  Sunday School  
10:30 a.m.  Sunday School 
10:30 a.m. Sharing & Caring Hands Lunch - 
  Off Campus  
 
Monday, May 21  
 

  7:15 a.m. Prayer-Study Group  
10:00 a.m. Senior Bible Study  
  4:30 p.m. Cursillo - ES - Small Group  
  6:45 p.m.  Parenting with Adult Children  
  6:30 p.m.  PTO Meeting  
  7:00 p.m.  Lector Rehearsal  
 
Tuesday, May 22  
 

10:00 a.m. Women's Bible Study - KH  
  6:00 p.m. Preschool Spring Program 
  7:00 p.m.  Praise Choir Practice  
  7:00 p.m. Men's Basketball  
  7:15 p.m. Men’s AA  
  7:30 p.m. Ladies in Faithful Fellowship  
  Together  
  
Wednesday, May 23  
 

  9:00 a.m.  School Mass, Nursery available  
  in Emmaus 2  
  9:15 a.m. MOPS Leadership  
10:00 a.m. Women's Bible Study  
  7:00 p.m.  Adult Choir Practice  
 
Thursday, May 24  
 

  7:15 a.m. Deacon Joe Bible Study  
  7:15 a.m. P. Serreyn Bible Study  
  8:15 a.m. MOMS Next  
  3:00 p.m. RCIA  
  6:00 p.m. Handbell Choir Practice  
  7:00 p.m.  Young Moms Small Group.  
  7:00 p.m. Bible Study - M.L.  
  7:30 p.m.  Contemporary Choir  
  7:30 p.m. Floor Hockey  
  8:00 p.m. Young Women's Small Group  
 
Friday, May 25  
  

  7:15 a.m.  Finance Council  
  7:15 a.m.  Serra Club  
  9:30 a.m.  Women's Bible Study - MOPS  
  Moms  
 
 Sunday, May 27  
 

TRINITY SUNDAY  
 

  9:30 a.m. Special Needs Bible Study  

The unity of mankind through a common language was 
destroyed when they sought to be like God and make a 
name for themselves by building the Tower of Babel. At 
Pentecost, God restored that unity giving the apostles the 
ability to be understood by people of all languages. When 
we trust in God to make a name for us rather than trying 
to be like God and make a name for ourselves, we will be 
unified not only with Him, but with each other. 
 

Every one of us has received this same Holy Spirit in our 
Baptism and have been strengthened in the Holy Spirit in 
our Confirmation. We have been given the same gifts of 
the Holy Spirit so that we can be known by the fruits of the 
Spirit: love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, generosity, 
faithfulness, gentleness and self-control. We need to 
choose each day to allow the Holy Spirit to work in us. 

“…each one heard them 
speaking in his own language.”  

(Acts 2:6) 
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Tuesday, June 26, 6 – 9 p.m., Hyland Hills Chalet,     
Bloomington 
 

WINE: Women In the New Evangelization invites 
women of all ages! “I Didn’t Sign Up for This, Lord! I 
only wanted to buy a dozen cupcakes” is for every 
woman who has ever been asked by God to change 
her plans. For Catholic author and speaker LeAnn 
Thieman, simply buying a dozen cupcakes turned into 
saving hundreds of babies in the Vietnam Orphan 
Airlift. Take an evening to refresh your weary soul with 
hope-filled stories from LeAnn and enjoy folk/pop 
music from the very talented, Marie Miller.  
 

Social hour begins at 6 p.m.. Music and talks will begin 
at  7 p.m. Invite your friends and reserve a table for 
eight. Register today! WINE events tend to sell out! 
For more information and register, visit 
CatholicVineyard.com/events. 
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The road to healing is full of challenges for those grieving 
the loss of a loved one. If you or someone you know is 
traveling this road, the West Suburban Grief Coalition is 
there to offer support.   From March through May, the 
meetings will be from 4:30 to 6 p.m. at Mt. Olivet 
Lutheran Church of Plymouth, located at 12235 Old 
Rockford Road, Plymouth. More information can be 
found at westsuburbangriefmn.org. 
  

Upcoming meetings and topic: 
   

May 24: “Getting Unstuck,” Beryl Schewe 
May 31: Small Group Sharing�
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Interfaith Outreach serves 75 Muslim families who 
are valued members of our community. Your gift 
will help families celebrate Eid (pronounced "eed") 
at the end of Ramadan, a special religious holiday, 
just as families celebrate special religious holidays 
like Christmas and Hanukkah in December.  
 

Our goal is to raise $9,000 by Friday, May 25, to 
provide fun family activities and new clothing for 
our Muslim neighbors to celebrate this special day. 
Can you help? 
 

Please donate online at iocp.org/donate (select 
“Eid Holiday Gift Program” from the drop-down 
menu). Or pick up a gift card ($20 increments, 
please) at your neighborhood JCPenney or Kohl’s 
department stores. Want to learn more about this 
program and Eid? Visit iocp.org/eidholidaygift. 
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Join us in Delano’s Central Park, Sunday, June 17, at noon 
as we assemble personal kits to support local non-profits 
and help others.  This is a great way of “giving back” and all 
ages are welcome. Catholic United Financial provides the 
supplies, entertainment and refreshments! Register at 
www.gather4good.org or call 1-888-346-7183. 
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June 7 and 8 – St. George Catholic Church, 133 N Brown 
Road, Long Lake, will host it’s annual rummage sale on 
Thursday, June 7 from 9 a.m. till 8 p.m. and Friday, June 8 
from 9 a.m. till 1 p.m. Check out our “Better Goods” room. 
Friday is Bag Day at $4 per bag, and large items and “better 
goods” are half price. Five large rooms full and outdoors too. 
Snacks are available. The proceeds help to support our 
many charities. For information call 952-473-1247.�
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This fall, the Archbishop Harry J. Flynn Catechetical 
Institute will begin another two-year course at The Saint 
Paul Seminary. Taught by some of the best instructors in 
the Twin Cities, such as Bishop Andrew Cozzens, Jeff 
Cavins, Deacon Joe Michalak, Fr. John Klockeman, Dr. 
Bill Stevenson, Dr. Todd Flanders, Christina Smith, Linda 
Corrigan and more, the program follows the four pillars of 
the Catechism of the Catholic Church and will make sense 
of all things Catholic, deepen your faith and lay out the 
roadmap to heaven. 
 

The classes are divided into four eleven-week modules 
and meet on Monday evenings, 7 – 9 p.m., with two 
Saturday morning formative sessions per module. 
Applications are now being accepted through July 1, 
2018, for the class beginning in September. For more 
information and an application to become part of the Class 
of Blessed Pier Giorgio Frassati, call 651-962-5028 or visit 
www.CIstudent.com. 
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Join hundreds of single Catholics of all ages at the National 
Catholic Singles Conference, June 8-10, at the Hilton 
Minneapolis/St. Paul-Airport Mall of America. The weekend 
includes talks by dynamic speakers, music, social events, 
prayer, food, fellowship and more! Space is limited so  
register now!  

For more information and to register visit 
NationalCatholicSingles.com. Use promo code NCSCMSP   
to receive a special discount!  Can’t find your question 
answered on the website? Call 512-766-5798. 
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